
 

 
Patient Participation Group Member 

 
We have an active Patient Participation Group at the Practice already 
established but would like to make the group as representative of our Practice 
population as possible.  
 
We will let you know when our next group is meeting, this is usually four times 
a year or quarterly at lunchtime when the Practice is closed.  
 
This group is designed to support developments and bring new ideas to the 
Practice. Members are not committed to attend every meeting so if you would 
like to be involved you can give as much or as little time to the group as you 
wish.  
 
If you cannot make it to the surgery we welcome you to take part as a ‘virtual 
member’ via email, whereby you will still receive the agendas, minutes and 
other information in relation to the meetings and other events being held by 
the group. 
 
We would like to know how we can improve our service to you and how you 
perceive our surgery and staff. 

 
 PPG Member                            Yes     

Please add me to the list  

 PPG Member Virtual                Yes         

Please send me information via email 
 
You can opt out anytime from this group by contacting us. 


